
 

 

O’HARE EMPLOYEE DISCOUNT — VENTRA™ CERTIFICATION FORM 

 
This is a certification form to accompany O’Hare Airport (ORD) Employee Ventra Transit ID submittals by 

the City of Chicago Department of Aviation (CCDA) and other Employers located at ORD. 

 

Please complete and submit this form when you submit the electronic listing of ORD Employee Ventra 

Transit Account IDs. (Information about the ORD Employee Discount program is explained in a separate 

bulletin and can also be found at ventrachicago.com). 

 

PLEASE COMPLETE: 
 

COMPANY NAME: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 

COMPANY ADDRESS: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

CITY: ________________________STATE/PROV: ________________________ZIP CODE: __________________________ 

COMPANY ADMINISTRATOR: 

______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

ADMINISTRATOR TELEPHONE: ________________________________________________ EXTENSION: ______________ 

ADMINISTRATOR EMAIL: _______________________________________________________________________________ 

REQUESTED DELIVERY DATE: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

FORWARD THIS FORM TO:     EMAIL THIS FORM TO:  

Ventra        MThiry@transitchicago.com             

Attn: O’Hare Employee Discount Program      

P.O. Box 8291  

Chicago, IL 60680 

 

I understand that the O’Hare Airport Employee Discount entitlement is for employees working at the 

O’Hare Airport. I hereby certify that the Ventra Transit Account IDs I am submitting in the 

accompanying file are for my company’s active employees working at the O’Hare Airport.  
 

 

PRESIDENT'S SIGNATURE: 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PRINT NAME: 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Ventra will notify you by email when we’ve added or removed the ORD Employee Discount entitlement 

to/from your submitted Ventra Transit Accounts. 

 

Please contact Mike Thiry, CTA Manager of Fare Systems Programs Management, at 312.932.2918 if you 

have any questions. 

 

Attachment: Electronic file listing of ORD Employee Ventra Transit Account IDs 
 

http://www.ventrachicago.com/
mailto:MThiry@transitchicago.com

